Mayor of the Combined Authority

The Grange

Nutholt Lane

Ely

CB7 4EE



Monday 25th September 2017

Dear Mayor Palmer,

I am writing on behalf of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee of the Combined Authority.

At the Overview and Scrutiny Committee meeting held on the 21st September 2017 the committee members agreed that they would like to add their support to the proposal for the Cambridge Northern Fringe East bid to the Forward Funding Pot and in particular the proposed bid for £193m which will unlock the potential for 7,600 new homes.

Yours sincerely

Cllr John Batchelor

Chairman of Overview & Scrutiny Committee